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May 2024 

The 2024 MGA season was a success. The Committee worked together in   
planning and delivering a program that included our shirt distribution, weekly 
events and beginning/ending league festivities. Thank you to all who             
participated. A shout out goes to the Pro Shop and F & B Lexington Staff for 
your work and dedication to our MGA league.  
 
November 6, 2024, is opening day and we are in the process of finalizing the 
details of this event; stay tuned. The MGA membership 2025 league token will 
be a premium, MGA-Lexington golf towel (one size fits all!!!!). Distribution    
details and process will be announced in the fall. 
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to thank our outgoing committee members, 
Dale Kroft and John Clay, for their years of service and work on this committee. 
Thank you, gentleman. This leaves two vacancies, which need to be filled. If 
you are interested in volunteering to be a part of the MGA Committee, please 
contact Larry Voit (larryvoit@att.net).  
 
We want to wish each member of our MGA league a safe and healthy summer. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone back in the fall. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Voit, President 
Roger Bonneau, Vice President & Membership 
Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 
John Waterworth, Secretary, Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair  
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